0 MOTOROLA SOLUTIONS

Date: July 9, 2014

Certification Department
Elite Electronics, Inc.

Subject: Letter of Authorization for FCC filings

This letter is to authorize Vincent Spena to sign application forms and associated documentation on my behalf for the
following FCC Filings:

FCCID
ABZ99FT3085

Please contact me if there are any questions or issues.

Sincerely,

.f‘ ”
T

Ken Weiss

Senior Staff Engineer

Tel: (847)-576-2789

Fax: (847)-538-3905

E-mail: Ken.Weiss@motorolasolutions.com

Motorola Solutions, inc. 1301 East Algonquin Road, Schaumburg, IL
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